
Christmas Tree Pick-up Information 

 
Place your holiday trees curbside with your normal 

trash during the week of January 11, 12, and 13, 2021.  
If your tree is not collected on these days, please call 
the Borough Office, (717) 653-2300, so we can get it 

collected.   

PLEASE DO NOT PUT TREES IN BAGS OR WRAP 
IN PLASTIC. 

 


